
SEEKING PROPOSALS FOR  

NEW IRRIGATION SYSTEM 

 

The School District of Crivitz is seeking proposals for the installation of an irrigation system for the 
baseball field at their high school location. Specifications and instructions can be obtained from the 
District Office in the Middle/High School Building located at 400 South Avenue, Crivitz, WI 54114 or 
on our website at https://www.crivitz.k12.wi.us. For information or to schedule a site visit call 
715-854-2721 ext. 307.  
 
Proposals may be submitted electronically via email to: white@crivitz.k12.wi.us or directly in a sealed 
envelope marked “Baseball Field Irrigation Proposal” to the District Clerk at the above address no later 
than 1:00 p.m., Thursday, July 10th, 2025.  
 
The Crivitz Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals and retains the 
right to accept the proposal considered to be the most advantageous to the District.  
 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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